
WJDK 95.7 FM Quarterly Issues

September – December 2017

1. September 26th WJDK reported that a LaSalle man won the $1.6 million Morris 
VFW Queen of Hearts raffle jackpot. We interviewed the VFW Commander after 
the drawing.  

2. September 28th WJDK gave updates via radio and Facebook live regarding a 
missing 8-year-old autistic child in Morris. We interviewed Morris Police 
Detective Alicia Steffes several times during the ordeal.  

 
3. October 12th WJDK notified the public about two solar farms that could be 

constructed in the Mazon area. 

4. October 23rd WJDK reported that a homeless teenager was arrested for 
burglarizing a local gun store. We interviewed Morris Police officials when the 
incident happened, during the investigation, and once the case was finished. 

5. October 25th WJDK gave details about a Mazon teenager that pleaded guilty to 
Aggravated Domestic battery. 

6. November 17th WJDK reported on the arrest of a Coal City man who was charged 
with three counts of murder in connection with a death of a Joliet bartender.  

7. November 17th WJDK informed the public that a 22-year-old Dwight man was 
sentenced to 15 years in prison for committing numerous felonies. We interviewed 
a detective from the Dwight Police Department. 

8. November 19th WJDK interviewed the Grundy County Coroner’s Office and 
Dwight Police Department regarding a garage fire that resulted in the death of a 
53-year-old male. 

9. November 19th WJDK informed the public about US Bank in Wilmington being 
robbed at gun point.  

10.  December 11th WJDK informed our listeners about another successful Operation 
St. Nick Radio Auction. We interviewed St. Nick President Joe Schmitz about the 
results. 


